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The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

Description Lot # Exp Date NDC UPC 
WATER INJ BAC FTV 30ML HW 25 W20308 12/01/2019 00409397703 30409397703 

Hospira is recalling the above item/lot due to a potential lack of sterility assurance. This recall is 
to the pharmacy level. Affected product started shipping March 1, 2018. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


